$\frac{Minutes\ of\ the\ Computer\ Committee\ meeting\ held\ on\ 17th\ January\ 2023\ at\ 13:00pm\ in\ the}{Glover\ Room}$

Present: Jason Randall, Ian Elliott, Charlie Weiss, Catherine Reid, ,

Since the last meeting the MFD devices have been delivered to N staircase, St Regis and Castle Court and are being commissioned this week. Four more are due to arrive at the Turpin Law Reading Room, the FML upstairs computer room, Clare Court and Lerner Court.

UIS are planning to replace 61 of our wi-fi access points over the coming year as part of their rolling plan to replace them every five years. LP asked if we will ever stop offering wired connections and JR said yes. He said that St Edmunds had trialled this in one of their new developments but at present there is still a demand for wired connections here at Clare.

As mentioned at previous meetings we are using network monitoring software called Darktrace so JR has had to create a data protection risk assessment. We also need sR M.7(COURS RESULTION DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPERTY OF THE